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1.	 Progress on the new Church Hall is going well, with 
internal fitting now complete. We have also started 
landscaping around the church grounds and expect to 
begin interior works inside the main church building 
shortly, pending approval through listed building 
consent. 

2.	 In the northern area, work on the sports pitches has 
now been completed. Construction has commenced 
on the allotments and we plan to begin work on the 
Sports Hub carpark as soon as the council discharges 
the relevant planning conditions.

3.	 Landscape maintenance will continue across several 
key areas, including the Central SANG, Village 
Green, Mindenhurst Road, the Green Swathe, and 
the Southern Sustainable Urban Drainage Systems 
(SUDs). 

4.	 The delivery of the new Church carpark is 
unfortunately likely to be delayed until 2026, due to 
delays in the discharge of planning conditions.

5.	 Lastly, Alma SANG is now open to visitors; however, 
the gym equipment will not be available for use until 
it has been fully inspected and signed off.
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Changes to How We Share News
We would like to inform you that this will be the final edition of our e-newsletter. Moving forward, all 
the latest news and updates will be shared on our website and Facebook page. We encourage you to 
visit these platforms regularly to stay informed about ongoing developments and important information. 
Everyone can of course come to our monthly community drop-in session on the last wednesday of the 
month or contact us at hello@mindenhurst.co.uk with any queries. 

Thank you for your continued interest and support. We look forward to keeping you updated through 
our digital channels.

Welcome to our newsletter, which we use to keep you up to date with the latest progress from 

Mindenhurst and provides a direct, on-site point of contact for any concerns or queries you may have.
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Site contact details

hello@mindenhurst.co.uk

Senior Project Manager:  
Ed Martin, 07823 354 295

facebook.com/MindenhurstDeepcut

The Weald - Annington 
We often get asked about the boarded-up homes 
in the north of Deepcut. Although these properties 
are not part of the Mindenhurst Development, 
they are currently undergoing refurbishment by 
Annington, who have provided the following 
update:

Annington is pleased to announce The Weald—a 
collection of fully refurbished 2, 3, and 4-bedroom 
homes available to let from this summer. 
The initial release will feature a selection of 
3-bedroom homes on Malta Road, presently 
undergoing extensive renovation works. For 
further information and ongoing updates, please 
visit www.the-weald.com.

Sunflower Event
Thank you to everyone who took part in our 
sunflower planting even this month. It was 
wonderful to see so many people and hopefully 
we will see some tall sunflowers growing around 
the area. We also really appreciate everyone 
who contributed to our community sunflower 
which we used to celebrate  everything we love 
about our community as part of Mental Health 
Awareness Week. 

Here’s to growing happy sunflowers and thriving 
communities!

Community Drop-In
Our next community drop-in will take place on 
Wednesday 25th June, 10am-12pm. 

As usual our drop-in session will be held in our 
office on Newfoundland Road and our staff will 
be on hand to answer questions. 

If you would like to meet a member of the team 
at an alternative time, please contact  
hello@mindenhurst.co.uk.

The Glades - Cala Homes
Cala Homes is returning to Mindenhurst with an 
exciting new collection of two-three-and-four-
bedroom homes and one-and-two-bedroom 
apartments.

Cala will be bringing 237 new homes to the 
development, offering light and airy living spaces 
in sustainable properties. Of these homes, 36 will 
be available on an affordable basis, helping to 
meet the housing needs of the local community. 

The first of Cala’s new homes at Mindenhurst 
will be available to view from late summer 2025, 
to register your interest visit: www.cala.co.uk/
homes-for-sale/south-east-england.

New Homes 
The are a wide variety of new homes being built 
in Mindenhurst. For those interested in learning 
more about their progress, information and 
developer contact details can be found on the 
Mindenhurst website: mindenhurst.new-homes. 
We recommend visiting the site regularly to stay 
informed about updates and opportunities.


